ANN ARBOR CITY NOTICE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS

The Ann Arbor City Council will con-
duct public hearings at 7:00 p.m. on
Tuesday, January 19, 2021, for the pur-
pose of hearing all persons interested in
the following:

1. An Ordinance to Amend Sections
5.16.6.D, 5.17.4, 5.17.6.C, 5.26.2.A,
and 5.28.8, and Tables 5.15-1, 5.15-2,
and 5.15-3 of Chapter 55 (Unified De-
velopment Code) of Title V of the Code
of the City of Ann Arbor (Marijuana Pro-

cessor, ADV, Security, Building Materi-
als, FAR Determination, Fence Graphic,

Use Tables) (ORD-20-34)

2. An Ordinance to Add a New Section
to 5.19, Amend Sections 5.19.1, Table
5.19-1, in Section 5.19.2, Section
5.19.3, and Section 5.37.2.E, and to
Add a New Section 5.19.11 of Chapter
55 (Unified Development Code) of Title
V of the Code of The City of Ann Arbor
(Electric Vehicle Parking) (ORD-20-35)

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, this
meeting may be held either physically or
electronically, which will be noted on the
agenda for this meeting when it is pub-
lished at https://a2gov.legistar.com/Cal-
endar.aspx. Please also check the City
website’s Public Notices of Nonregu-
larly Scheduled or Electronic Meetings
at hitps://www.a2gov.org/Pages/Spe-
cial-Meetings-and-Sessions.aspx

« if held physically, this meeting will be
held in the City Hall Council Chamber,
2nd floor of the Guy C. Larcom, Jr. Mu-
nicipal Building, 301 E. Huron Street.

« If held electronically, this meeting will
be viewable online or on broadcast tele-
vision, or may be listened to live via
telephone, with public comment done
electronically.

- Viewing options will be available on
CTN Ann Arbor's website:
https.//www.a2gov.org/departments/co
mmunications/ctn/Pages/watch.aspx

Procedures for telephone participation
and public comment at electronic meet-
ings will be availabie on the City Clerk’s
website: hitps://www.a2gov.org/depart-
ments/city-clerk/Pages/Virtual-Meet-

ngs-.aspx

Copies of the proposals that are the
subject of these hearings will be linked
in the agenda for this meeting when it is

ub!ished a t
https://a2gov.legistar.com/Calendar.as-
px. Questions-concerning the public
hearing may be directed to the City
Clerk's Office by emailing the City Clerk
at cityclerk@a2gov.org or calling (734)
794-6140. Questions concerning the
proposal may be directed to the Plan-
ning and Development Services Unit at
(734) 794-6265.

Written comments may be .submitted
until 4pm on the day of the meeting us-
ing the City’s eComment system, which
will be available alongside the agenda
when it is published at http://a2gov.le-
gistar.com/Calendar.aspx.

Jacqueline Beaudry,.
Ann Arbor City Clerk
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